
 

  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                               No. 13-51 

Sept. 10, 2013 

CONTACT: Kim Stryker, FSS Program Manager, (907) 269-7583 

General Mills Recalls Pillsbury Cinnamon Rolls With Icing 

Due to Plastic Fragment Contamination 

(JUNEAU, AK) – General Mills has recalled of a limited quantity of refrigerated 

Pillsbury Cinnamon Rolls with Icing because the dough may contain fragments 
of plastic.  

The following 8-count single and double packages with specific date codes are 
being recalled: 

Product Use By Date 

Pillsbury Cinnamon Rolls with Icing 30OCT2013 and 31OCT2013 

Pillsbury Cinnamon Rolls with Icing 

2-pack 

 

 

chip cookie dough 

 

 

 

 

 

18OCT2013, 26OCT2013, and 
31OCT2013 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or injuries have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 
 
Consumers with questions may contact General Mills toll-free at 800-775-
4777. 
 
For more information on this recall, visit: 

http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm367695.htm. 
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 

http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
 

http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm367695.htm
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